
  afterward 5023 #  Expanded Dictionary Study

  afterward 5023 # tauta {tow'-tah}; nominative or accusative
case neuter plural of 3778; these things: -- + {afterward},
follow, + hereafter, X him, the same, so, such, that, then,
these, they, this, those, thus.[ql

  follow 5023 # tauta {tow'-tah}; nominative or accusative case
neuter plural of 3778; these things: -- + afterward, {follow}, +
hereafter, X him, the same, so, such, that, then, these, they,
this, those, thus.[ql

  hereafter 5023 # tauta {tow'-tah}; nominative or accusative
case neuter plural of 3778; these things: -- + afterward, follow,
 + {hereafter}, X him, the same, so, such, that, then, these,
they, this, those, thus.[ql

  him 5023 # tauta {tow'-tah}; nominative or accusative case
neuter plural of 3778; these things: -- + afterward, follow, +
hereafter, X {him}, the same, so, such, that, then, these, they,
this, those, thus.[ql

  same 5023 # tauta {tow'-tah}; nominative or accusative case
neuter plural of 3778; these things: -- + afterward, follow, +
hereafter, X him, the {same}, so, such, that, then, these, they,
this, those, thus.[ql

  so 5023 # tauta {tow'-tah}; nominative or accusative case
neuter plural of 3778; these things: -- + afterward, follow, +
hereafter, X him, the same, {so}, such, that, then, these, they,
this, those, thus.[ql

  such 5023 # tauta {tow'-tah}; nominative or accusative case
neuter plural of 3778; these things: -- + afterward, follow, +
hereafter, X him, the same, so, {such}, that, then, these, they,
this, those, thus.[ql

  that 5023 # tauta {tow'-tah}; nominative or accusative case
neuter plural of 3778; these things: -- + afterward, follow, +
hereafter, X him, the same, so, such, {that}, then, these, they,
this, those, thus.[ql

  the 5023 # tauta {tow'-tah}; nominative or accusative case
neuter plural of 3778; these things: -- + afterward, follow, +
hereafter, X him, {the} same, so, such, that, then, these, they,
this, those, thus.[ql

  then 5023 # tauta {tow'-tah}; nominative or accusative case
neuter plural of 3778; these things: -- + afterward, follow, +
hereafter, X him, the same, so, such, that, {then}, these, they,
this, those, thus.[ql

  these 5023 # tauta {tow'-tah}; nominative or accusative case
neuter plural of 3778; these things: -- + afterward, follow, +
hereafter, X him, the same, so, such, that, then, {these}, they,
this, those, thus.[ql

  they 5023 # tauta {tow'-tah}; nominative or accusative case
neuter plural of 3778; these things: -- + afterward, follow, +
hereafter, X him, the same, so, such, that, then, these, {they},
this, those, thus.[ql

  this 5023 # tauta {tow'-tah}; nominative or accusative case
neuter plural of 3778; these things: -- + afterward, follow, +
hereafter, X him, the same, so, such, that, then, these, they,
{this}, those, thus.[ql

  those 5023 # tauta {tow'-tah}; nominative or accusative case
neuter plural of 3778; these things: -- + afterward, follow, +
hereafter, X him, the same, so, such, that, then, these, they,
this, {those}, thus.[ql

  thus 5023 # tauta {tow'-tah}; nominative or accusative case
neuter plural of 3778; these things: -- + afterward, follow, +
hereafter, X him, the same, so, such, that, then, these, they,
this, those, {thus}.[ql
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